The club is in hibernation.

The club and grounds are now closed. The water has been turned off and pipes drained to prevent freezing, after all ‘It’s only a shed.’ This also means no water in the toilet block and the furniture has been drained. On a previous occasion a toilet was used and left for someone else to clean, so to prevent use, the keys are no longer available.
 
Thank you to all who participated in the build up to presentation evening on Saturday and the clean up on Sunday morning. Those who didn’t attend, missed another Jackie/Beryl mega meal followed by the awards, sadly many were not presented. Then the mega draw, 50/50 and the B L Vision TV which was won by Beryl.
 
A request from Carol. On Sunday morning she took a canvas bag to the clean up containing about a dozen tea towels, the bag had APPLETON COMMUNITY SHOP there on. Anyone who took things home that morning, please check if you have it. It’s not with Jackie.
 
Usual Xmas get together club night in Spoons 11/12/24.

Thanks to all those who have already paid subs in full or the deposit (full members).
Details for bank transfer 60-90-04 62027387.

Please let me know if you don't intend to join us next year and I'll remove you from the mailing list.

Barry
Hon Sec GFBC

